
Proposal by Western Power Distribution 

Could you kindly inform the council of a proposal to land a new electricity substation close to 

the existing one at Manningham Road, rear of no. 5 Courtman Road. 

 

The driver is increased demand in the local area and expected domestic car charging. The 

proposed new substation would be in a glass reinforced plastic housing of approx. 2.2 M 

High, 3.1M Wide and 2.3M deep in brown, light green or dark green colour. 

 

 

 

Map provided by Western Power below 

Email 08/03/22 we’d be looking a lease or purchase. 

 


